New South Wales Government
Independent Planning Commission

MICHAEL HUTCHINSON OBJECT Submission ID: 211404

Organisation: N/A

Location: New South Wales 2578 Key issues:  Traffic

Attachment: N/A

Submission date: 11/3/2024 10:02:44 PM

If this development is allowed to go ahead it will open the flood gates for heavy industry to move into the area
and will ultimately destroy the beauty of the southern highlands. The existing roads in Moss vale are already at
capacity due to population increases on top of this a lack of funding over the years has resulted in a
deterioration of roads.this region should not be seen as a dumping ground for Sydney’s problems.






